
ST. JOSEPH’S CHURCH 
 219 W. PINE ST. 
 P.O. BOX 68 
 RAWLINS, WYOMING  82301 
Email……stjosephrlns@dcwy.org  
Website……stjosephsrawlins.org 
Facebook…….facebook.com/josephsaint 

MASS INTENTIONS 

 
May 24 - 25 
Sat 4:15 p.m.                            +Linda and +Joe Lujan        
                                           
Sun  9:00 a.m.                           All Souls In Purgatory          
                                                                                            
Sun  10:30 a.m.              Parishioners of St. Joseph’s                       
                                                                                                
Sun 1:30 p.m. (BAGGS)    Parishioners of Our Lady   
                                                             of the Sage    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                    
May 26 – June 1 
 
Mon                                  NO MASS SCHEDULED 
                  
Tues 12:00 Noon                                +Bruce Baugh                   
                            
Wed 12:00 Noon            NO MASS SCHEDULED 
                                                               
Thurs  12:00 Noon                    +Linda & +Joe Lujan 
                                                                               
Fri  12: 00 Noon                      All Souls in Purgatory                     
                                               
Sat  4:15 p.m.                Parishioners of St. Joseph’s 
                                                             
Sun 9:00 a.m.                          All Souls in Purgatory                                    
 
Sun 10:30 a.m.              Parishioners of St. Joseph’s           
                                                             
Sun 1:30 p.m. (BAGGS)      Parishioners of Our Lady 
                                                           of the Sage       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

There will be no Mass on Wednesday as Father 

will be attending the Ordination of 

Deacon Lee William Noel in Cheyenne. 

 
Plan a Pilgrimage 

Our Lady of Peace Shrine 

Saturday, June 14, 2025 

Pine Bluffs, Wyoming 

Mass with Fr. August, Music, BBQ 

Visit: www.ourladyofpeaceshrine.com 

PASTOR   Rev. Florante Marcelo    (307 )324-4631 

                  In case of emergency         (307 )350-3082   

                              

Church Office 

New office location behind the school   (307) 328-5024                                      

Office Hours 9:00 am-12:00 Noon   M-F 

 

Elissia Petersen                                     

Director of Religious Education          (405)778-9795 

                                           elissiapetersen@gmail.com 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 

Saturday                         4:15 PM 

Sunday                                     9:00 and 10:30 AM  

Daily         Tuesday thru Friday           12:00 Noon 

                       NO MASS ON MONDAY 

 

SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION 

Saturday          3:00 – 3:45 p.m. 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 

Baptisms:      Scheduled by appointment 

Marriages:        Six Month Notice 

FUNERALS 

Before announcing plans, please call the office to make 

arrangements and verify with Father. 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry    (307) 324-7002 
 
Suicide & Crisis Hotline                               Dial 988 
 
Project Rachel                                   (307) 222-8430 
(Healing after abortion)                      (call or text) 

                    ____________________ 
There will be NO Adoration, Thursday evening, 

 May 29  
Be still, and know that I am God. Psalm 46:10 

http://www.ourladyofpeaceshrine.com/


May 25, 2025 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 

 “But the Advocate. the Holy Spirit, whom the Father 

will send in my name, will teach you everything, and 

remind you of all that I have said to you.” John 14:26 

 
In the Gospel, Jesus tells his disciples that the Holy 
Spirit would remind them of all that he told them. 

But Jesus had not addressed every matter that 
would arise. Twenty years later, in the scene at the 

center of the first reading, the apostles need to 
decide what to do about uncircumcised Gentiles 

who want to be baptized as Christians. Some said, 
“Unless you are circumcised according to the 

Mosaic practice, you cannot be saved (Acts 15:1). 
But Paul and Barnabas dissented. So they returned 
to Jerusalem to meet with the apostles and elders. 
There, guided by the Holy Spirit about this question 

Jesus never addressed, they decided a minimal 
number of Mosaic practices were necessary to 

follow and that circumcision was not one of them. 
Twenty centuries later, we hope to allow the Holy 

Spirit to guide church leaders as they debate 
contentious issues for which the best answer is 

uncertain. 
 

 Disciples of Jesus steward their vocations (marriage, 

single life, consecrated life, 

ecclesial lay ministry, or Holy 

Orders) by serving the Body of 

Christ through prayer, time, 

and finances, according to 

their ability. If you have not yet given to the Living 

and Giving in Christ: Unity through Diocesan 

Ministries 2025 annual appeal, please prayerfully 

consider doing so. 

 

 
 

May 17 and 18  collections: 

First collection total: $2,636.00 

Both this week and next the second collection will 

go towards the Building Fund. 

 

YOU made it possible to give Father a gift of 

$863.75!  

Our thoughts and prayers are with you Father 

Flo’ as you begin your new assignment. We all 

wish you the very best! 

The LORD bless you and keep you; 

the LORD make his face to shine upon you, and be 

gracious to you; the LORD lift up his countenance 

upon you, and give you peace. 

Numbers 6:24-26 

 

“The gift of friendship brings us back to 

Jesus himself. To have the ability to develop 

authentic friendships in life is beautiful. 

Without a doubt, friendship is one of the 

most wonderful gifts that God has given us.”                  
Pope Leo XIV 

266th Successor to St. Peter 

First Pope born in North America 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Diocese of Cheyenne 

Pilgrims of Hope Retreat 

June 28, 2025 at our Church 

Starting at 9:00 am 
Our parish is  asked to provide breakfast, lunch and 

snacks for approx. 75 people.  

We need ideas and volunteers….. and we will need 

home baked goodies. Watch for more information. 

Next planning meeting will be at 1:00 pm on June 6 in 

the gym. All interested are welcome! 

 

2025 Diocese of Cheyenne 
LAY MINISTRY RETREAT 

To See and Be Sent 
June 6-7, 2025 

St Patrick’s – Casper, WY 
$25.00 per person 

Join the Office of Pastoral Formation for a weekend to 
develop vision and become more deeply rooted in your 

personal calling and mission. 
Email Theresa with questions: tmeuer@dcwy.org 



 


